
BE A SPONSOR
FOR THE    CENTER’S

MEMORIAL DAY CARe WASH
HELP OUR KIDS AND FAMILIES!

Saturday May 29th, 2021
10AM-5PM

551 Bridge-Sag Harbor Turnpike, Bridgehampton

to Deb McEneaney mcsanzo@hopeworksltd.com 917-741-6257

BRIDGEHAMPTON CHILD CARE & RECREATIONAL CENTER is a 501(C3).
Contributions are tax-deductible EIN #11-6036310

Call Deb McEneaney 917-741-6257 for information or if your corporation will match your gift.

551 Sag Harbor Turnpike
P.O. BOX 1197
Bridgehampton, New York, 11932
PHONE 631-537-0616
www.bhccrc.org

Born out of tragedy in 1949 after fire in a migrant camp killed two children of seasonal workers, 
The Center continues to serve the community’s children with educational and enrichment

programs. For many working parents, The Center is a lifeline. Their children flourish in our many 
programs and play safely on the farm and fields donated to create The Center in the 1950s.

ARTWORK or LOGO needed by May 20th

BUY A BANNER
SUPER DELUXE (5ft  X 3ft)
SUPER (6ft X 2ft)
REGULAR (4ft X 2ft)

$5,000
$2,500
$1,000

Name on sign: 

Donor Name: 

Address: 

City:                                                              State:                                                                    Zip:

Phone:                                                                   E-mail:

Check payable to: BHCCRC-CARE $                         Mail to: P. O. Box 1197 Bridgehampton, NY 11932

Charge credit card:                  Visa                     Mastercard                  Amex      Amount: $

Name on card: 

Card #                                                                                     Exp. Date                           CVC

Signature: 

BONNIE MICHELLE CANNON
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR


